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October 26, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

At approximately 9:40am Thursday, the High School received word from local law enforcement of 
a report of shots fired approximately two miles south of the complex. Law enforcement instructed 
the school to go into lockout. Center Street also went into lockout. We then notified our other 
schools of the situation. Within a few minutes, law enforcement notified the district that the 
situation was resolved and the lockout was no longer required. At no time were our students in 
any danger. The lockout was simply a precaution as instructed by law enforcement.  

 

A lockout means that any classes in outside activities return to the buildings, no visitors are 
allowed in the building, and instruction goes on as usual. Our schools’ exterior doors are always 
locked during the school day. 

 

If you have questions, please contact your school principal. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Thomas J. Douglas 
Superintendent of Schools 
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